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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 7:12 AM
To: Mott, Andrew; Henderson, Dave; Dorin.Bogdan@aecom.com; 

John.Cuthbertson@aecom.com; matt.vandereide@aecom.com; janel.dean@aecom.com; 
Chris Frederickson; Zach Vruwink; dlhintz@hotmail.com; Matthew Leitner; Michael 
Fugle; Lewandowski, Richard; Steve Sorenson

Cc: Haag, Christine T - DNR; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR; Saari, Christopher A - DNR; Burton, 
Kyle - DNR; Pauli, Mark D - DNR; Nelson, William J - DNR; Bower, Phillip R - DNR

Subject: DNR Comments on the PFAS Work Plan-Area Wide Potable Well Investigation 
Rhinelander-Oneida County Airport 

Good morning, Andrew and Dave. 
 
Thank you for submitting the PFAS Work Plan-Area Wide Potable Well Investigation Rhinelander-Oneida County Airport, 
dated October 25, 2021. The DNR reviewed the work plan and we would like additional clarification on a few items listed 
below.  Please provide responses at your earliest convenience. 
 

 Response Actions (Alternative Water Management Plan), p. 5 – Please clarify when bottled water will be 
provided by the Responsible Parties to the private well owner/user.  What would be the timeframe?  1 business 
day? Longer?  

 Response Actions (Alternative Water Management Plan), p. 5 – Please clarify when a confirmation sample is 
needed and when bottled water will be provided, before or after the confirmation sample?  

 Response Actions (Alternative Water Management Plan), p. 5 – Providing bottled water and point of entry 
treatment are considered to be interim actions.  Long term solutions such as the installation of a replacement 
private well or municipal well should be considered. 

 
Feel free to contact me if you have questions regarding the above points.  If I missed anyone on this email 
correspondence, please let me know.   Thanks 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Cell Phone: (715) 360-1966 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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